
 

April 23, 2021 

 

To all students 

 

Executive Director / Vice President for Education and International Affairs 

 

Announcement Regarding Administration of Classes Accompanying Issuance of State 

of Emergency Declaration (April 23, 2021), etc. 

 

This academic year, as a general rule, classes are being conducted face-to-face 

while implementing adequate measures against infection. Classes are also being 

conducted remotely for subjects where remote teaching is expected to provide sufficient 

educational effectiveness, etc. from the perspective of further prevention of the spread 

of infections. 

Nevertheless, as I am sure you are already aware, on this day, April 23, the 

government issued a state of emergency declaration for the Tokyo metropolis. In light 

of this situation, the university has decided to conduct classes remotely during this 

period as a general rule in order to ensure the safety of students and their families as 

well as faculty and staff members. 

However, please note that classes that cannot be conducted remotely or are 

necessary in order to acquire qualifications, etc. and must be conducted during this 

period will still be conducted face-to-face. 

Also, please pay special attention to messages to your email address registered in 

the academic affairs system (LiveCampus), etc., as students will be notified by the 

faculty member in charge regarding changes to how classes are conducted, etc. 

Furthermore, restrictions on entry to university campuses are expected to be 

implemented, with exceptions made for graduate students scheduled to complete their 

studies in September, etc. or those entering for a truly pressing reason such as looking 

after living creatures. Details will be provided separately. The entrance checks at the 

Main Gates of the university may become crowded, so please line up leaving space 

between yourself and others and try to arrive early with plenty of time. 

Additional measures may also be implemented based on the future conditions of the 

spread of COVID-19 infections, etc. 

I humbly ask for your understanding and cooperation with these measures in order 

to ensure both your safety and opportunities for learning as well as to restore a 

desirable university life by bringing an end to the COVID-19 pandemic as soon as 

possible. 


